HARRY KNIGHT...

HARRY KNIGHT, COUNTY SECRETARY FOR ESSEX, DIED AT THE END OF MAY 1984.

Before moving to Essex, Harry served our County well as
District Scout Master (Senior Scouts) and ADC (Senior
Scouts) for Roxeth from 1951-1964, and as ACC (Senior
Scouts) from 1964-1967.

He was also Editor of the County Bulletin and was Stage
Manager for Ralph Reader’s "Gang Shows” for many years.

We offer our sympathy to his wife. Pat, who was formerly a
leader in Harrow and District Secretary for Northwood-
Eastcote and is now ACC (Cub Scouts) for Essex.



